
RADIO WSEL 
- 1440 ON YOUR DIAL 

1000 WATTS 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
dalnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

POST OFFICE Box 240 
PONTOTOC, MISSISSIPPI 

November 17, 1962 

Thanks for your letter and I'm glad to say the information you sent in your 
letter compares with the station log here at WSEL Pontotoc, Miss. Appreciate 
you having tuned us in for equipment thst November 12, 1962. 

We will have another equipment test early A.M. November 21, 1962 and should you 
find time tune our way. 

Thanks again for the letter and information on reception up in Pa. 

Yours truly, 

Bill Bridges, Mgr. 


